
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

28 March 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

Year 10 NEA Twilight Intervention 

 

We are writing to inform you that your son/ daughter has missed the internal Photography 

coursework deadline for the first project. This is either due to illness, absence from school or not 

completing the work on time.  

We are holding two compulsory coursework catch up sessions on Wednesday 19 April and 

Wednesday 26 April 3pm-5.45pm in L9. It is essential that your child attends these sessions in 

order to complete their coursework which is worth 60% of their overall GCSE grade.  

Please return the below slip to me to confirm their attendance of these sessions. If you have any 

questions, please do contact us at mpetty@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Kind Regards, 

 
Miss Petty 

Teacher of Photography and Art 

 

 

Name of student: 

My child will be attending the sessions on Wednesday 19 April and Wednesday 26 April 3pm-

5.45pm in L9 to complete their GCSE photography coursework. 

Signed:                                                            Relationship to student: 

Date: 
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